
Briarcreek Neighborhood Association 
 

Minutes of the Quarterly Meeting 
February 19, 2013 

Wiley Post Elementary 
7:00 pm 

 
Meeting was called to order at 7:15 PM 
 
Old business: Read and approved minutes from previous meeting 
   Approve Treasurer's report 
 
New Business:   

1. Discussed drip watering system on Rockwell.  All present agreed to proceed with the 
project.  Vote to fund was approved. 

2. Free Little Library for the neighborhood.  Architect representative from Crafton Tull.  
Discussed location and design.  It was decided the location would be on the SW side of 
the bridge near the power transformer box.  Actual design will be completed after 
approval by Matthew McLarty, from Crafton Tull. 

3. Discussion about the Annual Cleanup scheduled for April.  Noted that volunteers from 
OU will be assisting. 

4. Vote was taken to confirm Ron Jacobs as the new secretary. 
Mr. Jacobs lives at 9721 Lakeland Terrace, 721-3373.  He is a retired 22  year veteran 
of the Air Force and a retired Northrop Grumman B2 Armament Systems engineer.  He 
is home most of the time so feel free to contact him with any issues you may have. 
 
Question and answer period 
Several City Council candidates spoke or sent representatives on their behalf.  
Interesting discussion. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:15 

 


